
 

 

11th November 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Reception Library Visit 
 

On Thursday 5th December the Reception children will be going on a local outing to Chorlton 

Library, where we will be taking part in a fun story session. 

We will be visiting the library in classes. Miss Roberts’ class will leave school at 9.10am and will 

return at 10.00am, Miss Tracanna’s class will leave school at 9.55am and will return at 10.45am 

and Mrs Turton’s class will leave school at 10.40am and will return at 11.30am. 

If you can help to walk with the children to and from the library on this day we would greatly 

appreciate your support, as we need 8 volunteers for each session. If you are able to help out, 

please speak to your child’s teacher or email messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk.  

School jumpers are to be worn for the visit. If a child arrives on a school trip without their 

school jumper they will either be given one from the spares box or a high-vis jacket to wear so 

that they can be easily identified. 

Kind regards 

 

Natalie Turton, Laura Tracanna and Sophie Roberts 

Reception Teachers 
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